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Cattle and Bison Imports from Mexico
Resume Under New Protocol
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Cattle and Bison Imports from Mexico Resume Under New Protocol
Protocols ensure safe movement of animals while mitigating the threat of New World
Screwworm

WASHINGTON, D.C., February 1, 2025 - The United States Department of
Agriculture’s Animal and Plant Health Inspection Service (APHIS) is announcing the
resumption of cattle and bison imports from Mexico. Imports are scheduled to
resume within the next several days. [MORE]
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